
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

FROM 

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

03.01.19 for immediate release 

Sandy Town Council has received notification from Central Bedfordshire 

Council that repairs to Sandcast Footpath (Bridleway 8) in Sandy will 

commence on Monday 14th January 2019 and will take 5 days to complete.  

They will overlay from the good surface on the slope at the Mill Lane end to 

the good surface at the slope leading up to the Ivel Road bridge.  There will be 

no alternative route and the footpath will therefore be closed for all of those 5 

days. 

If members of the public have any further queries regarding the footpath 

closure or repairs, they should contact Central Bedfordshire Council directly 

at: customers@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk or visit their website:   

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk, or telephone 0300 300 8301.  

 

- ENDS – 

 

For further information contact: 

Chris Robson 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527        
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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